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Dear Sir/Madam, 

On behalf of the International Telecommunication Union (ITU), we would like to invite your organization to 

participate in a distance learning course on “NGN Services VoIP and IPTV”, to be conducted from 31 May 

to 27 June 2011. This course is organized jointly by the ITU and the Faculty of Electrical Engineering and 

Information Technologies, Ss. Cyril and Methodius University in Skopje, Former Yugoslav Republic of 

Macedonia. It has been developed as a part of the Telecommunication Technologies Programme within the 

framework of the ITU Centres of Excellence Network for Europe. 

We cordially invite your organization to propose candidates to participate in this course. The course is 

targeted at managers, engineers and employees from regulators, government organizations, 

telecommunication companies and academia who are interested in development, implementation and 

regulation of NGN services VoIP and IPTV from technology, regulation and business aspects. Other 

institutions and individuals dedicated in building their human capacity related to this subject are also 

welcome to participate. 

The objectives, the methodology and the expected profile of participants are described in the document 

entitled “Course Description” which can be downloaded from the following link 

http://academy.itu.int/index.php/events. Please note that this course will be conducted in English. 

Registration should be made online at the previously mentioned link no later than 30 May 2011.                

An enrolment key, critical for completing the online registration, is provided in the “Course Description” 

document. 

Please be informed that a training fee of USD 100 per participant is being applied for this course. For 

payment instructions please refer to the aforementioned link. Payment can be made in advance, and at the 

latest upon receipt of the invoice that will be sent at the end of the course. 

http://academy.itu.int/index.php/events
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Should you need any further information, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 

[Original signed] 

Brahima Sanou 
Director 

 

 


